
 
 
 
CITY COUNCIL’S MESSAGE             April 7, 2022  
 

There has not been a City Council meeting since the most recent E-Newsletter; therefore, there is not 

any “new” City Council news to report at this time.   

Our next City Council meeting takes place on Tuesday, April 12, at 10:00 AM, at which time Council 

will vote on (and will likely approve) a resolution for the purchase of twenty (20) new beach access 

mats (aka: “Mobi Mats”).  

City Council will host its annual “Community Day” public meeting at 9:00 AM on Saturday, May 7 – and 

we hope many members of the public will attend. Our meeting on May 7 coincides with Mayor 

Desiderio’s yearly Community Day activities, during which the public can shred personal documents, 

place bids during a bicycle auction, speak with city officials and representatives from local civic 

organizations, and learn all that Sea Isle City has to offer.  

City Council would like to commend the City Clerk’s Office for hosting the sale of this year’s Seasonal 

Parking Permits in a very organized manner.  Sea Isle City’s 2022 Seasonal Parking Permits, which 

are limited in quantity, went on sale on April 1 at 9:00 AM, at which time many people formed a long 

line in the hopes of making a purchase. Fortunately, thanks to an Executive Order put forth by Mayor 

Desiderio on the first day of the sale, the number of available permits was increased from 400 to 500, 

so everyone who wanted to buy a permit that day was able to do so.   

The tremendous turnout on April 1 indicated how popular Sea Isle’s Seasonal Parking Permits have 

become in recent years. At the time this E-Newsletter was launched, this year’s Seasonal Parking 

Permits have nearly sold-out. 

For additional information about Parking Permits – including details about Sea Isle’s Weekly Parking 

Permits, which cost $50 each and are unlimited in quantity – please visit www.seaislecitynj.us and click 

the “Departments/City Clerk” link on the home page. 

 
Best regards from the members of City Council, 
 
Council President Jack Gibson (jgibson@seaislecitynj.us)   
Frank Edwardi (fedwardijr@seaislecitynj.us)    
J.B. Feeley (jbfeeley@seaislecitynj.us)  
Bill Kehner (wkehner@seaislecitynj.us)    
Mary Tighe (mtighe@seaislecitynj.us) 
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